                                      21ST CENTURY PASTORAL CARE  
                              CHURCH PRAYER AND SUPPORT MINISTRY

During this Covid-19 crisis many of us are going through unique situations which are taking their toll on each of us both physically, mentally, and in some cases spiritually.  This is a ministry for you to seek some support, understanding, comfort, and peace of mind.

This ministry will be available to anyone who wants a listening ear, prayer, seeking answers, or need to know that they are not alone in this crisis. You can call on this ministry Monday thru Friday by Appointment only.

You make an appointment by;

1. Emailing a request to cpc.kannapolis@gmail.com or go to the church website at 
     www.covenantpresbyterian-kannapolis.org and go to the prayer request 
      section and send your request.

2. Can call the church at (704) 932-7522 or call Rev. Herbert Hill at (704) 519-6898 
     or send a text to the pastor. 

3. When you set up your appointment if it will be done by Zoom, you will get the 
     Zoom information then.

Session can be done in several ways;

1. By phone call
2. In person if need be
3. By Zoom 

Sessions will last between 15 to 30 minutes as needed.


Through this new ministry outreach it is the church’s hope that this will help each of us to keep our faith strong and hold on to God’s unchanging hand. This ministry will begin Tuesday September 8, 2020 and will continues through covid-19 and afterwards if need be.
